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Important Dates 
 

Tuesday, December 12 
PTO Meeting 
4:30-5:30 PM 

 
Tuesday, December 19 

Holiday Shoppe 
 

Thursday, December 21 
Classroom Parties 

 
Friday, December 22 

No School 
 

Monday, December 25 
Winter Break begins – No 

School 
 

Wednesday, December 27 
PTO Skate Night 

Wear Red, White & Green 
 

Tuesday, January 2 
School Resumes 

 
Tuesday, January 9  

PTO Meeting 
4:3-5:30 PM 

 
Friday, January 19  

End of Semester 
11:30 AM Dismissal 

 
Monday, January 22  

No School 
 
 

Tuesday, January 23  

Lost & Found 
 

If it’s lost, please check our lost & found. Lost and Found is located 
near our main office.  Students are encouraged to check the lost and 
found during their recess periods or with teacher permission. Parents 
are welcome to check lost and found during school hours. Parents 
choosing to look through the lost and found for missing items must 
check in at the office upon arrival.  
 

Items left in lost and found during the winter break will be removed. 
Please help us return lost items to the owner. 

Club Choice Holiday Shoppe 
 

Holiday Shoppe 
 

The holidays are coming, and we want to help make the season 
even more special for your children by giving them the opportunity 
to shop for the perfect gift for Mom, Dad, grandparents, siblings, and 
other important people in their lives. 
 

Spring Road will be hosting a Holiday Shoppe Tuesday, December 19. 
The shop will be set up at school, where the kids can do their own 
gift shopping for family and friends during school hours. We will 
have parent helpers at the store ready to help kids if they need it. 
There will be lots of wonderful gifts to choose. The items are “Kid 
Priced” with most of the items in the $1.00 to $5.00 range. 
 

Fill out the envelope sent home with your child this week. Then 
return the completed envelope with payment on Tuesday, December 
19, with your child. Any leftover money will be sent home with your 
child. Gifts will also be sent home with students on Tuesday, 
December 19. Colorful gift bags will help the kids keep the gifts secret 
once they get them home. 
 

We need your help with running our Holiday Shoppe. Volunteers are 
needed to help kids shop and wrap their gifts. Please consider signing 
up at http://signup.com/go/AzhkGPr  
 



	
Your daily shopping can help our school 

 
HuTerra’s Season of Giving Contest 
Last month we launched Spring Road Elementary joined HuTerra. HuTerra 
Rewards is an EASY and FREE way to raise funds for your favorite nonprofit by 
just shopping for the things you need, like gas and groceries. 
 
Shop for the Holidays and help win up to $5,000 for Spring Road Elementary as 
part of HuTerra’s new Season of Giving contest. It's easy; just buy the things you 
want or need at local businesses giving HuTerra Rewards, scan your receipt, and 
you could help Spring Road double our HuTerra Rewards, up to $5,000. 
Regardless of whether we win or not, you will still be supporting us by earning 
HuTerra Rewards, so either way, we WIN! Click the link below for additional 
details on the contest: http://the-season-of-giving.huterra.org/ 
Please forward this information to family and friends to get more people earning 
HuTerra Rewards for Spring Road Elementary School. Be sure to tell them who 
you are supporting. You can also spread the holiday cheer by sharing, liking or 
posting about the Season of Giving for your family and friends to see!  
 
Visit our www.facebook.com/HuTerraRewardspage page. The more people who 
participate for Spring Road Elementary School the more we can earn! 
For more information on how to sign up please click the 
link: https://goo.gl/UNWDBT 

 
	
	

	
	
	
	
 
	
	

Teacher Favorites 
 

Special thanks to Michelle Milbrodt for creating an easy to use form as well as a one-
spot-stop to locate your child’s teachers’ favorites. In previous school years, our PTO 
set up a Giving Tree in the main hallway of our school. Due to the many challenges to 
visit the school during the work day as well as keeping track of which favorite belonged 
to which teacher, Mrs. Milbrodt created an electronic posting that is available on our 
website.  Please visit the Spring Road School website to access the link within the PTO 
link. 


